
Part-A :Environmental Health 
Part-B : Running Events, Yoga  

Part-A: Food and Nutrition 
Part-B: Boxing, Netball, 
Swimming 

Part-A: National and 
International Sports: Asian 
games, ancient Olympic, Modern 
Olympic and yoga. 
Part-B: All games due to sports 
competition at District Level
Part-A: National Integration:  
Patriotism, National Flag, 
National Anthem and festival. 
Part-B: All games due to sports 
competition at Districts and state 
level. 

Revision 

Part-A: Communicable diseases 
and their immunization. 
Part-B: Judo, Cricket, Hockey, 
Footbal
Part-A: Preliminary knowledge 
of body system. 
Part-B: Wrestling, Out door 
games.
Part-A: Importance of 
competition in games & sports.  
Part-B: Gymnastic, Weight 
lifting. 

Part-A: Women and their sports 
participation. 
Part-B: Table Tennis, Badminton 

Revision 
Exam 

 


